TOWN OF

HILLSBOROUGH

September 21, 2022

Richard Turlington

c¢/o Habitat for Humanity Orange County
85 Viacom Center Drive, Suite L110
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Mr. Turlington,

The Hillsborough Town Board voted to approve the Special Use Permit two-year extension request for
the East Village at Meadowlands project (SUP#2020-01; BK 6706 PG 1679-1684) by a unanimous vote on
September 12, 2022. The Permit will now expire on December 14, 2024 if a Zoning Compliance Permit
has not been issued for the project. Please see the original recorded Special Use Permit document for
other conditions and stipulations with regard to the permit.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thanks,

afinan Camypbell, AICP, CZO
i Economic Development Manager
Tow illshorough

919.296.9477 | 919.491.9639

cc. Tom King, Senior Planner (inter-office)
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